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2024 GLENWILLOW CONCRETE PROGRAM

The Village’'s annual concrete pavement maintenance program for 2024 will include
repairs on Pettibone Road between Austin Powder and Cochran Roads. As part of this
work the contractor will need to perform repairs that will require the closure of Pettibone
Road. This closure will allow motorist and the construction crew to operate in a safe
environment while the repairs are performed. This closure will begin August 19" by 8 am
and will last up to seven (7) days.

The Village's contractor will have a detour posted that will use Austin Powder to route
traffic around the construction zone. All businesses along Pettibone Road between
Austin Powder and Cochran Road will have access from Austin Powder through Town
Centre Drive by Avery Lake. Please use caution while driving through this area and pay
close attention to pedestrians and other vehicles.

Thank you for your patience while we continue to improve the Village’s infrastructure and
make needed repairs to our streets. If you have questions concerning the project, please
contact Michael Henry of Chagrin Valley Engineering at (440) 439-1999.

Sincerely
Chagrin Valley Engineering, Ltd

Michael Henry, P.E.
Village Engineer

Cc. Mayor Mark Cegelka
Village Council
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